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Comments for Public Posting: Fencing off more area in Griffith Park for the LA Zoo turns public
trust into pay to visit. Not only should we be saving animals in the
wild instead of putting more in cages, but we also need to protect
free open spaces for Angelinos for generations to come. Stop Zoo
Expansion, Protect the park, or lose my vote.



